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W E E K  4   T E R M  4  

Kindergarten 2021 - Welcome to Winston Heights PS! 

We were very excited to welcome our 2021 kindergarten students and their families to our 

school today. The Kindergarten Orientation session looked a little bit different this year - with 

safety, hygiene and social distancing measures in place. Despite this, the children had a     

wonderful time playing with their new friends and engaging in fun learning activities. We can’t 

wait for you to start big school and join our Winston Heights community next year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Leadership 

Student leadership and voice is highly valued at Winston Heights PS. Our Year 5 students 

have had the opportunity to nominate for a student leadership position for 2021. We wish them 

all the very best as they plan, prepare and record their speeches over the coming weeks. We 

are extremely proud of them for taking a risk in applying and know that they will do their very 

best to show their peers their leadership capacity. Student leaders for 2021 will be announced 

at the Presentation Day assembly. 



Teacher Appreciation Day 

On Friday 30
th
 October we celebrated Teacher Appreciation Day - an opportunity to acknowledge 

the 160,000+ hardworking and dedicated primary, secondary and early childhood teachers in 

NSW. Our P&C generously provided our teachers with a delicious morning tea, as a token of 

thanks from the community. We cherish the positive partnership that we have with our P&C and 

know that our teachers enjoyed the morning tea immensely.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would also like to thank Winston Hills Mall who donated a ‘thank you’ goodie bag for each 

member of staff. The bags contained cookbooks, beauty products, yummy treats and goodies. 

Our teachers were incredibly grateful and thankful for the generosity of Winston Hills Mall.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Take care and enjoy a spectacular week!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Terri Bullock 
Principal 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 
    TERM DATES 2020 

Term 4 2020 - Monday 12 October - Wed 16 December 2020 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 1 2021 - Wednesday 27th January 2021 - Pupil Free Day and  

             Thursday 28th January 2021 - Pupil Free Day 

Years 1-6 - Students start Friday 28th Jan to Thurs 1st April  

Kindergarten start Wednesday 3rd February 2021 

 

Please note the following diary dates may be subject to change.  

Further information will be sent home closer to the event being held. 

November 2020 

Thurs 12th Stage 1 Sydney Zoo Excursion 

Mon 30th   Interrelate for Year 5 and Year 6 

December 2020 

Wed 2nd   Interrelate for Year 5 and Year 6 

Thurs 3rd   Interrelate for Year 5 and Year 6 

Thurs 10th  Year 6  Surf Day 

Mon 14th   Year 6 Farewell—Rydges Norwest 

Wed 16th  Last day of term 

Diary Dates 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Certificates 
Congratulations!  

Well done to these PBL Award winners who have been Safe,  

Respectful & Responsible Learners 

Ethan KH, Levi S2F, CJ KH, Parsa S2F 

AWARDED TO 

 WEEK 3   

KB : Hannah & Myrah   

KH : Jackson & Ava   

KL : Orin & Parmin   

1C : Emmeth & Liam   

1H : Abby & Hayley   

1LW : Mackenzie & Aiden   

2E : Harley & Daniel   

2P : Irene & Hannah   

2V : Journii & Oliver  

S2F : Levi & Sophia   

S2G : Mahan & Cooper   

S2J : Mason & Thomas   

S2N : Ella & Jacob  

S3A : Oscar & Ava   

S3B : Brian & Joshua   

S3G : Winston & Sienna   

S3L : Franklin & Aaleeyah   

S3P  : Nilay & Emily   

Library:  KL & S2F 

Super Award: Justin 1LW, Joshua 2E,  

Jaylah S2F & Te Teho S2N 

RFF/The Studio:  KH & S3B 

  

   

AWARDED TO 

 WEEK 4   

KB : Shams & Param   

KH : Denton & Raihan   

KL : Elias & Madeleine   

1C : Edmund & Sofia   

1H : Jacob & Lucas    

1LW : Lucas & Victoria   

2E : Geoffrey & Felix   

2P : Amy & Tayton   

2V : Mitchell & Sophia  

S2F : Olivia & Parsa   

S2G : Elena & Ava   

S2J : Violet & Indi   

S2N : Lachlan & Dena  

S3A : Rebecca & Campbell   

S3B : Charlotte & Jorja   

S3G : Lily & NFP   

S3L : Will & Livenia   

S3P  : Aydin & Katie   

Library:  2P & S3B 

Super Award:  Victoria S2N & Ben S2F 

RFF/The Studio:  1LW & S3G 

  

   



 

 Messages from The Office 
   
 Year 6 Raffle: Well done to our whole school community, over $3000 was raised by you all for the Year 6 

raffle! A big congratulations goes to our winners of the raffle: Orin, Carol, Jake, Cassandra, Dave, Brito    
Family, Emily, Franklin, Harry and Shantel! Thank you to everyone! 

 P&C Christmas Raffle: The P&C will be holding a Christmas raffle and are asking for donations of new 
items to put into the raffle. If you can assist please send in the items to the office by Friday 20th November. 

 Late Return to School in 2021: Later in this newsletter is a note to complete if your child will not be          
returning to school on Thursday 28th January 2021 due to an extended holiday or if they will be changing 
schools and not returning to Winston Heights at all. If your child/children will be returning to school on   
Friday 29th January or are in Year 6 this year there is no need to complete the form. 

 Notes and Money due: 
  Sydney Zoo Excursion (Years 1&2) - $31 Due by 5th November 

  Interrelate Program (Years 5&6) - $33 Due by 23rd November 

  Year 6 Surf Day - $52 Due by 3rd December 

     

        Office Hours 8.30am - 3.15pm 

                  Mrs Lee Wood, Mrs Rachael Calvar, Mrs Carolyn Leverton, 

   Mrs Browyn Mercer, Mrs Katie Francia and Mrs Marlaine Schultz. 

 



  

 



 



Chaplain Chat Term 4 Week 4 

 Hi again! I hope you enjoyed the video about childhood anxiety that Georges River Council sponsored. It’s great to see a    
council taking the lead on mental health. The strategies in the video and in the book (Mr Jitters) can easily be adapted for older 
children and grown ups. Perhaps you found it helpful for your own concerns. I had a look at the Youtube Channel of Georges 
River Council https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmKAGJX9y_A4a7Y7m3xHZkg and discovered that the other two videos are 
now available, and in fact, there are many videos there about mental health. I am going to put them all up on the Google    
Wellbeing Classroom so you can find them whenever you want via your child’s portal. For now, here are the links.  
A lot of what works for improving mental health involves learning how our brains and our thinking works. Finding out about 

these processes can give us and our kids so much more power over their troublesome thoughts and feelings (and their worry 

monsters too). These videos are great for helping our children to be more informed and therefore more powerful and          

optimistic. When your child has watched them all, get them to draw their own worry monster. Give him a name and colour him 

in. I guarantee he (or she) will not look nearly so frightening on your fridge as he feels in your child’s head. Your child could 

even come up with some silly voices to mock his taunts.  

Session One (in case you missed it) Explain your Brain https://www.youtube.com/watch?
feature=youtu.be&v=3kwApXnRGFM&app=desktop 
Session Two: Unchain your brain https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YWarE-iGF74 

Session Three : Retrain Your Brain https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LImPUi1-k54  

Please feel free to share any thoughts you may have about them, and even some issues that you would like me to address in 

my newsletter articles and Wellbeing Classroom in the future. 

Robyn Bowman, School Chaplain.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmKAGJX9y_A4a7Y7m3xHZkg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=3kwApXnRGFM&app=desktop
https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=3kwApXnRGFM&app=desktop
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YWarE-iGF74
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LImPUi1-k54


 

 

Overdue Library books? 
We are continuing to follow up with students who have overdue loans. Notes are being 
sent home to help students and parents locate these library books and return to 
school. Please return any books with WHPS barcodes to the Library asap. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trading Days 



 



 



 


